From: Kagan Gursoy

To: Dan Rieden
Subject: Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: HDC Meeting - 4762 Cortland
Date: Friday, December 9, 2022 4:19:26 PM

This Message Is From an External Sender
ATTENTION: This email was sent from an external source. Please be extra cautious when opening
attachments or clicking links.

Mr. Reiden:
In addition to the job listed in the application, we will do below jobs listed on the Cortland
property.

1. We will use the same material asphalt shingle that was there before, and we will replace
the shingles. There is damaged woodwork underneath, we will change and redo the roof and
fix broken or damaged rafters. This operation would not change the way the building looks
because we will use old patterns and the same materials used.

2. Replacement of soffits and fascia around the roof will be plain white color painted wood,
as seen in the picture. Please take a look at the sample picture I've attached.

3. For the porch, we will keep the original plan. This building has never had a front porch
roof; you may easily figure it out by checking outside. The only job we will do for the porch
there are some broken and missing bricks; we will replace the bricks with the same color
and size bricks; please kindly see attached 2nd picture. There you will see what we are
planning to fix.

Sincerely,
Kagan Gursoy


mailto:kagangursoy@gmail.com
mailto:riedenda@detroitmi.gov



